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111 Park Street, Fredericton, NB   E3A 2J6

Phone:  (506)453-5423          Fax:  (506)453-4255

Rien Meesters, Principal H.B.O.R/B.A., B.Ed., M.Ed., rien.meesters@nbed.nb.ca
Tarah Gauvin, Vice-Principal B.A., B.Ed., M.Ed. tarah.gauvin@nbed.nb.ca 
Welcome to Park Street School 2020-2021!
We would like to take some time to provide our PSS families with some more information regarding this school year as well as clarify some of the information that was sent in the previous letter.  
Morning Arrival
We will be opening our doors each morning at 7:50 am for student drop off before our 8:10 am start.  As we are not able to have students outside their bubbles on the playground, we ask that all students enter the school and proceed to their classrooms until the beginning of class time each morning.  Supervision will be provided inside during this time.

Staggard Entry – Week of September 7th 

	Monday, September 7th 
	Labour Day – No school for all students

	Tuesday, September 8th 
	8:10 am start time for students with last names beginning A-L for grades 1 to 5

8:45 am arrival time for students with last names beginning A-L for Kindergarten 

	Wednesday, September 9th 
	No school for students Kindergarten to grade 5

	Thursday, September 10th
	8:10 am start time for students with last names beginning M-Z for grades 1 to 5

8:45 am arrival time for students with last names beginning M-Z for Kindergarten

	Friday, September 11th 
	8:10 start time for all students Kindergarten to grade 5. 


School Access
Unfortunately, due to COVID-19 procedures, we are not able to have parents/guardians enter the school with their child.  If you require a meeting with your child’s teacher, this will be done virtually, by phone or by appointment.  If you need to pick your child up during the school day, we will need parents/guardians to let their child’s teacher know or phone the office at 453-5434. 

Operational Plan
We have developed an operational plan for the 2020-2021 school year.  Once we have district approval, we will be sending the document to our PSS families as well as adding it to our website.  This plan will provide our families with more information for the 2020-2021 school year.  

If you have any  questions or concerns, please e-mail Rien Meesters at rien.meesters@nbed.nb.ca and Tarah Gauvin at tarah.gauvin@nbed.nb.ca. 

Thank you for your patience and support as we work toward a safe, healthy school year!

Rien Meesters (Principal) & Tarah Gauvin (Vice-Principal)









